% JASPER COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE
Jasper County Clementa C. Pinckney Government
Building, Council Chambers

December 10, 2019 4:00 P.M.

Meeting Minutes

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Rudolph Smith, Weldon Wall, Alex Flint, and
Freddie L. Brantley were present at the meeting. Leo Gaston was absent due to

ifiness, per Rudy Smith, Vice-Chairman.

I.  CALL TO ORDER: Meeting called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Mr. Rudolph Smith
[l. INVOCATION: Led by Mr. Alex Flint

Ifl. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: Everyone in attendance

IV. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES: Minutes approved by committee members

V. PUBLIC COMMENTS: Ao Public Comments, but Mr. Rudy Smith, Vice-Chairman,
informed everyone that the Former Chairman, Mr. Henry Lawton, has been moved to

Veterans Victory House Nursing Home.

VI. NEW BUSINESS:

MALZONE M. RUSSELL - PRESENTATION OF REPAIRS ON FLOYD ROAD: Mr. Russell

distributed to the committee a map along with photos depicting his recommendation of the



resurfacing of one half (1/2) of Floyd Road from mile point 1.57 (5-243) to 3.18 (SC 336).
(See attachment). Mr. Rudy Smith asked Mr. Russell if this project was number six (6) on his
Priority List. He stated “yes.” Mr. Smith also said the Ellis Hodge Road 5-139 project has
been allotted $150,000 but may need more money allotted. Mr. Smith also asked Mr.
Russell what's his thoughts on the condition of Highway 278. Mr. Russell gave his opinions
on the condition of Highway 278 and said he would further address this issue after finishing
the Priority Roads. He also informed the committee that he will be doing a "Full Depth
Patching” of SC170 - 315 (from Jones Junk Yard to Purrysburg). He encouraged the
committee to do a ride-a-long with him so they can observe the condition of the roads.

Mr. Russell concluded his presentation by reminding the committee that they assess the

roads every two (2) years.
VIl. OLD BUSINESS:

DALE TERRY — UPDATE ON PROGRESS ON TOOMERVILLE RECYCLING CENTER: Mr. Terry
stated the project is moving along very well and that work will begin in a week or two. The
center will be expanded-out approximately fifty-five (55) feet. Mr. Rudy Smith thanked Mr.
Terry for the work he did at Salisbury. Mr. Terry ended by extending an invitation to the
committee and the Delegation office staff to a Christmas Dinner at Fiddlers Seafood
Restaurant.

VIIl. ADJOURN: There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned.



